

Dow Constantine

King County Executive 401 Fifth Avenue, Suite 800 Seattle, WA 98104-1818

206-263-9600 Fax 206-296-0194 TTY Relay: 711

TTY Relay: 711 www.kingcounty.gov

August 16, 2019

Kenneth Marshall 14675 Interurban Ave S, Suite 303 Tukwila, WA 98168

Dear Mr. Marshall:

I am pleased to reappoint you to the King County Solid Waste Advisory Committee, to serve as a representative from a bargaining unit representing the greatest number of solid waste division employees (Teamsters Local 174), for a three-year term expiring September 30, 2022. Your reappointment is subject to confirmation by the King County Council.

As you know, membership on a King County board or commission is an excellent way to become active in the decision-making process of County government. King County boards and commissions are examining many of the vital issues that face our County today. As a member of the King County Solid Waste Advisory Committee you have had an opportunity to help maintain and improve the quality of life in King County while providing expertise in an area of personal or professional interest. I sincerely appreciate your willingness to get involved and become a part of the solution.

Thank you for your continued service to the people of King County as a member of the Solid Waste Advisory Committee.

Sincerely,

Dow Constantine

King County Executive

cc: The Honorable Joe McDermott, King County Councilmember, District 0

Dorian Waller, Staff Liaison